Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RO2795 Ventura Properties
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Fri 10/25/2013 10:21 AM
End: Fri 10/25/2013 10:26 AM
Duration: 5 minutes

Received voice mail from Tim Costello of Tetra Tech. No need to call, unless a question; this is just an update.

They have conducted additional soil sampling we discussed by phone several weeks ago around the Chlordane hit on the
24137 Eden Ave parcel. They removed the hot spot as additionally defined by the extra soil sampling, conducted air
monitoring, a total of approx. 350 tons (so 200 to 250 yds of soil) removed from site, mostly as non-haz. Waiting for
weight tags and air monitoring results; due in about 2 weeks, will finalize report shortly thereafter.



